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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 8:16 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1898 Berkeley Ave.Jardine Ltr.10-18-18

 
 

From: Lightner, Lauren [mailto:lauren.lightner@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US]  
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 4:16 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; jac.jardine@gmail.com 
Cc: Westenhofer, Sean (CI-StPaul) <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) 
<lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) <paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1898 Berkeley Ave.Jardine Ltr.10-18-18 
 
Hey all,  
I looked this case up in Stamp and it appears that the issues were resolved in August. I spoke to the home owner today 
and I know that she wants a dumpster and help filling it. I am able to help her if there are existing orders. Any 
clarification or a copy of the orders would be extremely helpful.  
 
I had been called by her lawyer friend to help on that day (Tuesday the 16th) . Believe or not… I broke my right hand 
Sunday night (wrestling with my 14 year old son!) and that has left me scrambling this week…so, I apologize for being at 
the hearing.  
 
I’m happy to assist on this with orders. Have a great evening everyone! 
 
Lauren Lightner, LICSW  
Ramsey County Public Health Department 
HouseCalls-Supervisor 
555 Cedar Street, Suite 210 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
(651) 266-1285 Office 
(651) 245-2644 
Lauren.lightner@co.ramsey.mn.us 
www.ramseycounty.us 
 
 
                  
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) [mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 12:38 PM 
To: jac.jardine@gmail.com 
Cc: Westenhofer, Sean (CI-StPaul) <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Lightner, Lauren 
<lauren.lightner@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US>; Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) 
<paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1898 Berkeley Ave.Jardine Ltr.10-18-18 
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External message alert: This message originated from outside the Ramsey County email system. Use caution when 
clicking hyperlinks, downloading pictures or opening attachments. 

 
 
Hello Mr. Jardine, 
 
See attached letter in the above matter. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 


